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October 24,1990

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards i
Washington, DC 20555

i

Attention: Mr. Charles J. Houghney, Chief t

Fuel Cycle Safety Branch
,

Division of Industrial 8. Medical
Nuclear Safety, NMSS

Reference: Docket 70-1359; License e SNM-1405 '
Letter dated July 24,1990
Telecon with Mr. A. Datta, October 23,1990

Subject: Correction to limits and storage location

Gentlemen:
!

Enclosed are six copies of revi;od page 5 of IRT document IRT 4171-013, " Application for
Renewal of Special Nuciatr Materials License 1405". The revision reduces the possession
'imit for item E to 32 grams, and specifies that item B may also be stored at our facility at
3030 Callan Road. This is in concert with our present inventory and stortge location.

This should be the last needed change to the latest amendment request,

if you have any Questions or need further information, please call me at (619) 450-4343,
extension 450.

Thank you. *

IRT Corporation

K. L. Crosble, P. E. >

Radiation Safety Officer
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